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COUNCIL MEETINGS OUTCOMES 

Outcomes from the November Council meeting 
were as follows: 

 Endorsement of the Yungngora Aboriginal 
Community Layout plan. 

 Future reservation/use of the former 
Numbala Numbla Nunga Nursing Home 
site.  

 Proposed Interim Development Order No. 
9. 

The minutes, along with those of past meetings 
are available in full detail on the Shire’s website 
at www.sdwk.wa.gov.au/our-council/council-
meetings/meeting-agendas-and-minutes   

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WELCOME TO OUR NEWEST CITIZEN 

On the 10th of December, Derby welcomed 
Sohaj Elayodan as a citizen of Australia.  Sohaj 
is originally from southern India and has been 
in Derby for two years where he works at 
Kimberley Mental Health as a counsellor. 

 

President Geoff Haerewa with Sohaj Elayodan 

The Shire would like to warmly welcome Shoaj 
to the Aussie fold as well as his wife Ayisha 
Jumma Kadooran and daughter Irene 
Elayodan and are pleased that Derby could be 
the place for this important occasion. 

 

CHRISTMAS NEW YEAR MESSAGE 

The Councillors and staff of the Shire of 
Derby/West Kimberley would like to wish 
everyone a wonderful Merry Christmas and a 
Happy New Year period. 

When out on the roads, please drive safely and 
we look forward to seeing you again in 2019 that 
hopefully will have started off with a wet, wet 
season.  

Please note our office opening times across this 
period.    
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